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March 21, 2024  

CUPE 3903 Bargaining Team  

VIA EMAIL: 3903bargaining@gmail.com 

 

 

Dear CUPE 3903 bargaining team, 

 

The University wants to end the current CUPE 3903 strike and get all students back to class, 

our CUPE-represented employees back to work and ensure that the summer terms can go 

forward to the maximum extent possible.  

In response to CUPE 3903’s correspondence of March 19, 2024, I would like to provide a 

follow up to my email of March 20, and to reiterate that the University is prepared to return to 

the bargaining table, subject to guidance from the provincially appointed mediator.  

We understand the process CUPE 3903 is suggesting is that the parties work through the 

various schedules that CUPE created and provided to us, saving some of the more contentious 

proposals, many of which are monetary, for the last schedule. While we cannot agree to restrict 

bargaining to the precise items in each of the schedules that CUPE 3903 has proposed, we do 

agree with the process.  

https://www.yorku.ca/labour/bill-124/

